
 

 
 

Detour Route: 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 31, 2024 

Contact: Sarah Phillips, Communications Administrator 

Email: sphillips@kalamazoocountyroads.com 

Phone: (269) 381-3170 x224 

U Avenue Closure for Project Construction Begins August 5th  

KALAMAZOO, MI- In an effort to keep local drivers informed of the latest traffic and road maintenance operations by the Road Commission, we have provided the following update: 

Please note: This information is subject to change. Projects, road closures and timing can change from day to day, depending upon a number of factors, and traffic delays can develop in a 

matter of minutes due to weather conditions, emergency situations, etc. 

 

SCHOOLCRAFT TOWNSHIP 

 

Road:    

U Avenue –  

Portage Road  

to 23rd Street  

 

Start Date:   

August 5, 2024   

   

 

Road will be closed to thru 

traffic starting August 5 with anticipation to start 

construction on August 6, weather permitting. 

Local traffic will be maintained. All other traffic to 

follow posted detour, pictured to the right: 

 

U AVENUE ROAD CLOSURE 
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